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YEAR 6 SATS: Well done to the children of Year 6 for performing so well in their SATS. Year 6 have 

worked so hard, and with effort, determination and courage in the run up to these national tests, and we’re 

sure they’ve done themselves and us proud! Well done too to Mrs Hardwidge, Mrs Street and Mrs Leddy 

for working with the children over the past academic year, and all staff throughout the children’s time at 

Whitchurch Primary School! 

 
 

SCHOOL CAMP: Following SATS, the children 

depart for their school camp this Sunday! We  

wish them well and look forward to hearing of  

their adventures! 

 

CHICKS! The Reception chicks have hatched! 

Children are enjoying learning all about life- 

cycles using our feathered friends. Keep  

following the newsletter for further details! 

 

KS1 SATS: A reminder that Key Stage 1 SATS continue this week. Please continue to bring your children 

to school every day, on time. 

 

COMING SOON: A WEEK OF ADVENTURE: This popular event returns to our school very soon, 

culminating in a trip to Ninja Warrior! Aspiring ninjas of the future can climb, clamber and crawl their way 

through the man activities at this exciting event! In order for your child to take part, please complete the 

slip and notify the school you’ve completed the on-line waiver as soon as possible. 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASTHMA: Please can we remind parents and carers to send in their children’s asthma inhalers if they need 

one. If your child is in Key Stage one (Reception (Robins), Year 1 (Parrots) or Year 2 (Puffins and 

Penguins)) your child’s asthma inhaler should be given in at the office, clearly labelled. It will then be given 

to your child’s teacher. If your child is in Key Stage 2 (Y3, 4, 5 or 6) please ensure your child has their 

inhaler with them, in their bag, throughout the school day. Thank you. 

 

FIDDLE TOYS ETC: Please can we remind children, parents and carers that fiddle toys, poppets and fidget 

spinners etc should not be brought to school unless your child has approved paperwork from either the school 

or a medical practitioner stating they need one. We have had a small number of children bringing them to 

school unnecessarily and once lost or damaged, these children have become upset. 

 

PH SPORTS: PHSports will be running their  

holiday club this May half term as they did  

during the recent Easter break. See the 

flyer to the right in order to sign up! 

 

 

MESSAGES FROM OUR PTA: PTA  

AGM: Our Annual General Meeting will be  

held in the hall on 10th July at 6:30pm. All 

welcome, you will hear how funds have  

been spent, and plans for the future, to name 

just two items on an interesting agenda. All  

parents, carers, staff and others connected to 

the school are welcome! 

 

RAGS TO RICHES COLLECTION: If 

clearing out your cupboards in preparation  

for the summer, please consider donating to  

our regular clothing collection that provides 

funding to the school! Our next collection is  

on Tuesday 6th June.  

 

ATTENDANCE: Please be aware that, as  

stated in our latest policy, all holidays of 

5 days or more will be subject to a penalty 

notice, and possibly a fine. 

 

PRAISE AND SHOWCASE: This week’s praise and showcase champions! 

 

 

 


